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Friday 2nd May 2019
Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you regarding forthcoming applications for Secondary school places.  In September you will receive information from Telford and Wrekin about applications for Seconday school; this will provide you with everything you need to know about the process and the application that has to be completed by the 31st October.

If you wish to consider applying to Adams Grammar School or Newport Girls’ High School then I wanted to draw your attention to their websites as they have their open days and application deadlines for testing approaching.  http://www.adamsgs.uk/admissions/joining-us-in-year-7  and https://www.nghs.org.uk/admissions/y7-admissions/ will provide you with further information.

NJS does not provide any additional preparation for entrance tests or advocate additional tutoring, however we appreciate that some parents may choose to provide their own additional support.  We will however, in the Summer Term of Year 5, deliver some ‘test skill’ sessions with the children.   These sessions will be delivered in class, integrated into our curriculum and will benefit all children embedding strategies for coping with assessment papers (especially as all children have to take end of Key Stage assessments).

If you wish to discuss anything further please contact your class teacher or myself.

Best wishes

Mrs Moody

Head teacher


